
Proposed e-Scooter  
Zone Expansion 

Have Your Say

We would like to hear your views on 
a proposed extension of the use of 
e-Scooters into nearby side streets.
The City of PAE have recently extended the trial of the e-Scooters 

along the Coast Park for another12 months with the same operators. 
In addition to this, we would like to consider the extension of  

e-Scooters into nearby side streets. This would include footpaths and 
roads up to Military Road, and along the Semaphore Road footpath to 
Glanville train station. It would exclude roads where footpaths are too 

narrow or too congested to safely accommodate scooters.

For more information and to Have Your Say, scan the  
QR code below, visit     haveyoursay.cityofpae.sa.gov.au

or call     8405 6600



Proposed e-Scooter  
Zone Expansion 

Trial Zone Area Map

We are looking for your 
feedback on expanding the use 
of e-scooters into nearby side 

streets up to Military Road, and 
an extension to the Glanville train 

station via Semaphore Road. 

Scooter Access      No Scooter Access

Map Key:

Designated Scooter Parking
The scooters will only be able to be left in designated 
parking areas which means users will not be able to 

disengage unless they are in these areas.  All existing scooter 
parking on the existing trail will be retained. 

Glanville Station
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For more information and to Have 
Your Say, scan the QR code below, visit     

haveyoursay.cityofpae.sa.gov.au 
or call     8405 6600


